
 
HORSEPEN RUN COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 
May 8, 2019 

 
The meeting of the HPR Committee was held at the Parkway meeting room on Wednesday, May 8, 
2019. 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 P.M. 
 
In attendance were; Benu Bhargava, Carlos Garcia, Rob Heckman, David Barrie 
 and Steve LeHew  
 
Absent; Tony Palm, Debi Holbrook, Aaron and Robert Griesbach 
 
Emerson Rodriguez made a presentation to the Committee about an Eagle Scout project to build a 
bridge on the River West trail. 
He presented the Navigating the Eagle Scout Service Project plan and this project was discussed. 
He indicated he would raise the funds and complete the project by August 17. 
The Committee voted unanimously to approve this project. 
: 
Further discussion about another gate to replace the chain was deferred, to later this year. 
 
Debi and Carlos have finished re-ribboning the trails... Thank you !! 
 
Steve volunteered to power wash the benches and tables in HPR. David will contact Mike Stracka (PMP) 
for replacing some old boards 
on the benches and tables. 
 
The Committee is working toward obtaining a new Kuboda. Rob will present to the BOD, ideas to fund 
the Kuboda this year. 
 
Grass cutting on the trails--The Committee suggested that be worked on in the first two weeks of June. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 P.M. 
 
Welcome any other for discussion on May 15 
 
David 
 


